Notice of Special Meeting

Mississippi Environmental Quality Permit Board

Please take note that a special meeting of the Mississippi
Environmental Quality Permit Board will be held beginning at 8:00 a.m.
on Friday, April 23, 2021, in the Commission Hearing Room at 515 East
Amite Street, Jackson, Mississippi. At the special meeting, the Permit
Board will consider the resumption and conclusion of the evidentiary
hearing regarding issuance of Clean Water Act Section 401 Water
Quality Certification No. WQC2018036 to the Mississippi State Port
Authority, Harrison County, Mississippi. The public is invited to attend
the meeting; however, due to COVID-19 protocols, there is limited
seating capacity in the Commission Hearing Room. For members of the
public who wish to attend in person, seating is on a first-come-first-
served basis. The public may also listen to the meeting telephonically by
dialing 1-888-822-7517, entering passcode 7856957# and placing your
telephone on mute during the meeting.

Posted: February 25, 2021
General Counsel

Mississippi Department of
Environmental Quality



